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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

 

To: Unique Enterprise Limited 

 

Unique Enterprise Limited requested our office to write them a letter of recommendation 

regarding their supply of different generators for different project sites. 

We would like to recommend that the company via its local agent EZM Importer in the year 2021 

have supplied our company with gensets with different capacities with an amount of 714,239.18 

US Dollar. 

As shown above we value the supplier’s performance and timely delivery and would like to 

recommend them for the job well done. 

 






